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	Emily Murray
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88 Harcourt Street
Saint Kevin’s
Dublin
D02 DK18
	Dear Ms. Murray,

I am a fourth year law and history student in the University of Limerick with a 3.18 QCA to date which puts me on course for a 2:1 degree. I believe I would be a good fit for a summer internship with your firm for a few reasons.

I am very detail-orientated, hard-working and ready to make a positive contribution, regardless of the task I’m required to complete. Byrne Wallace is one of the top legal firms in Ireland and I believe the summer internship at such a firm would be a huge opportunity that I would be very grateful for. 

Thank you for taking the time to review my resume. I look forward to talking with you.

Sincerely,

Shane Fitzpatrick



	



